
I'm writing to express so very much gratitude 
for all the extraordinary service and hospitality 
we have received since moving into The Trace.  
 
In particular, the love, kindness, 
professionalism and stunning commitment that 
Melanie has shown to caring for my Mother and 
making sure to go that extra mile at every turn 
is beyond our expectations.  
 
The times when someone first enters a new 
place can be scary and for my mom so 
confusing. Melanie has made an effort to make 
the experience so much easier for both of us 
and we will be forever grateful for her kindness 
and support. 
 
Warmly, 
Gabrielle Geiselman-Milone 
 

Dear Richard T.,







Dear Ms. Elliot, 

My parents, Bill and Loretta, have been residents of Oakleaf Village
since April 1st, 2015, and have enjoyed the benefits of living there.  
 
When in a declining health care situation, some residents become
special to health care workers, and some health care workers become
very special to the patients. Shanna, one of the med techs employed
with Oakleaf became very special to my parents, and when my dad's
death became imminent, she requested that she be called when and if
anything happened to him.  
 
At 12:45 a.m. on March 15th of this year, my father passed away. One of
Shanna's co-workers called to let her know that Dad had reached the
end of his journey. Knowing that his body would be transferred to the
Carol Campbell research center in Charleston, Shanna sent me a text
requesting they not remove his body from Oakleaf Village until she
could get there and pay her final respects. 
 
Our family wishes to express to you our sincere thanks for the special
care given to both our mom and dad and look forward to the continued
care of our mom.  

Sincerely,  
Susan Thodusk Derrick and the entire Rhodus family 





Dear Sue,
We had a dinner party for my mother's 90th 
birthday. It was a very successful party from the 
planning stages to the actual event. You should be 
quite proud of your staff. Albert is a consummate 
professional who takes pride in his work. He is easy 
to work with and is perceptive and charming. He 
understood our vision for an elegant party and 
executed it perfectly. He had some help. Your serves 
handled everyone with grace and a smile. They were 
Cherleda, Darlene, and Charlie. They remained 
pleasant and helpful throughout. 
 
I look forward to more parties where I can use your 
facility and staff. 

Thank you,  
Anne Yagoda 



Dear Matt, 

 

Mother joins me in thanking you for your 

thoughtful visit Friday! I regret I was not 

there at the time of your visit but look 

forward to introducing myself soon. Thank 

you also for your lovely invitation for 

lunch which we happily accepted!  

 

From the beginning with our wonderful 

interaction with Ginger White, we have 

been very impressed with Discovery 

Village. Our family is most appreciative of 

the warm welcome and for the wonderful 

living situation you and your staff are 

providing for Mother. 

 

With best wishes,  

Betsy Bullock



Tara, 

I wanted you to know that you have put together an
excellent team of employees with a great vision of what an
ideal Assisted Living Facility should be like. A caring place
that provides a very high quality of service!  
 
With fun activities for the residents and memory care
patients in a bright and clean environment. It means so
much in support of a higher quality of life for the
residents! The residents appreciate it and the families of
the residents appreciate it.  
 
The Happy Hours and the entertainment give the relatives
of the residents an incentive to come and visit their loved
ones and have some much-needed fun!  
 
We particularly like the fact that my mother's painting was
chosen for the Alzheimer's fundraiser. It was a win-win!
We were able to purchase the painting to keep it in our
family and at the same time make a charitable donation.  
 
What a great idea! You certainly do your job well and have
made Discovery Village a place we can all be proud of. 
 
Thank you very much from myself and our entire family. 
 
 
 



Dear Ms. Marisa Crockett ,

I am writing this letter to highly praise on of your 
outstanding employees: Linda Roberts, Executive 
Director at Aston Gardens At The Courtyards here 
in Sun City Center.  
 
Recently my aunt, Alice Fullerton, who was a 
resident at the Courtyards passed away. Linda was a 
tremendous help to me during the last month and a 
half of Alice's life. I could not have asked for more 
assistance during that time. After Alice's fall, I did 
not know whether she would return to her 
Independent Living apartment, need to move into an 
assisted living care facility, go to Hospice, or pass 
away. Throughout that time Linda did all she could 
to make things move smoothly for me. Eventually, 
Alice did pass away, but I will never forget Linda. 
She is the kind of employee that everyone wants to 
have.  
 
Sincerely,  
Susan Grosskopf





Dear Friends,  
God has truly blessed my Mom 

and my family using each of you 
as his hands and feet. Your love, 
patience, and wonderful care will 
never be forgotten. Enjoy a sweet 

and think of Viola! 



Our mother Ethel moved into Aston 
Gardens this past weekend. I wanted to 
tell you how happy we have been in this 
transition. From working with Rita and 
Melanie, the process could not have gone 
better. They are professional but not stuffy 
or pushy and they made our mother and 
us feel welcome and very comfortable in 
knowing we were making the right 
decision. 
 
It is apparent you run a great community 
and we are grateful for the staff of Aston 
Gardens where we know that our mother 
will enjoy living there and we will feel 
comfortable knowing that she is happy. 
 
Steve and Caryl 







June Gerbon, my aunt, passed away on August 16. She had
resided at the Independent Living facility for a year, the
Assisted Living facility for a year, and the Memory Care
facility for her last year.  
 
Everyone with whom I had contact for the care of my aunt
was, without exception, extraordinary in their care of June.  
 
Ronnie Wilkerson, who served as my introduction to Aston
Gardens, helped transition June into her first level of care.
Susan Scott, who evaluated June for her transition to Assisted
Living, was like a family member. Her compassion and
professionalism were beyond what I have seen in caring for
my mother.  
 
Marci Zellers, the welcoming face, provides resident care
coordination I wish my mother was receiving. I never found
Marci to shrink from taking on any task to care for June.
Candise Brown is a commanding and reassuring presence in
the Memory Care facility.  
 
Al Rodriquez brought a smile to June's face, even in her final
days. He has a relationship with the residents that reminds
them that they are worthy of friendship.  
 
Thank you, all, for your professional, compassionate care. 

Dear Linda Roberts and Twyla Sampson,

Bob Hambrecht 



Hi Cathy,  
 
I wanted to say a big thanks for your kind words and
caring heart during this difficult week, especially in
granting permission to keep them together, it really
meant a lot to me in sharing your story of your
parent's events.  
 
They were able to spend one last night together, they
held hands one last time, and their favorite associate
pastor was able to visit in time and have an amazing
prayer with them, and Dad's passing was very
peaceful for him, you were right, he was waiting on
me. I am very grateful and blessed to have such
caring people around both him and Mary. Your staff,
they are amazing and caring people, such big
considerate hearts, and such respect. I never have
witnessed so many tears in an assisted living, their
time there was indeed memorable and I'm grateful
to be blessed in finding such an amazing and helpful
place.  
 
Thanks again, and hope you and all those amazing
people have a big and blessed day.  
 
Jeff 
 



Good Morning Cheryl,  
 
I wanted to take the time to show my 
appreciation for Mari Bohall. She has been 
doing a wonderful job since she took over as 
the supervisor of the Memory Care 
Community.  
 
We received a professional update on the 
hurricane. She made arrangements for foot 
care with a podiatrist and looped all the 
families in. I attended a wonderful Laua at 
the Memory Care Community. Yesterday I 
received a photo of my mom playing a 
game. Since I can't be there all the time I 
am so appreciative of this.  
 
I just wanted to give her a pat on the 
back.  
 
Louise Miracle 





Dear Matt,  
 
I just wanted to drop you a line to let you know how
appreciative my family and I were of the wonderful
care that my mother received at Discovery Village. As
you know, she passed away September 9th.  
From the day that she moved in, she was treated with
dignity and respect. She was a strong personality who
could be difficult to manage on a daily basis. Your
team handled all these situations with ease. They
understood these outbursts were only momentary and
were always willing to ignore and continue on with
their pleasant interactions with her no matter how
hard she tried to make it otherwise! She enjoyed the
dining room and the interaction with other residents
at meals.  She thought the food was delicious and she
really liked talking to the chef. She enjoyed sitting
outside on the beautiful porch and watching the
comings and goings of the world. It was so lively and
kept her from feeling so isolated when it became
harder to get out. She enjoyed the activities that were
provided daily. Ice cream afternoons were a big
favorite! The Activities team was phenomenal.
(Continued) 



 We are especially thankful to them for bringing
cornhole to DV at Betty's suggestion (at least that was
her version of the story - ha). The staff encouraged
her and others to get involved with the many
activities every day if they so wished. Her apartment
was kept meticulously clean and her laundry was
always done. Every interaction that I had with the
team was always helpful and full of kindness. As you
know, the aging and ailing population is a group that
is growing and their care is still evolving. But the
thing that seems to matter the most to them is
human kindness and attention. That is what
Discovery Village provides for them when the family
cannot always be there. That is something you
cannot put a value on. For all of the above reasons
and many more, I will be forever grateful for the
wonderful home that you gave my mother this past
year. "Sometimes you never know whose life you can
touch when you don't even know it." Again, many
thanks and my best to you and your team. 
 
Gratefully yours,  
 
Cindy Spangler 
 





Dear Loren, 
 
I want to thank you for all that you did in supporting my
father, Bill Fletcher, during the two years he resided at The
Summit's Memory Care Community. Your genuine concern
and interest in making sure Dad's dining needs were being
met were greatly appreciated. I always felt my suggestions
were heard and responded to in a timely manner by you and
your team. Your support in orchestrating several special
"family" events throughout the last two years was amazing.
Transporting Dad was challenging and being able to have the
family come to him for celebration was wonderful! You always
went the extra mile in making these special days with Dad at
the center. When I am asked about The Summit by neighbors,
friends, and colleagues I always talk about the various
components of a memory care community; level of care; 
activities, the facility in general, housekeeping, and dining. I
am always happy to share what a great job you and your team
do with dining. The more recent addition to broadening the
menu choices was something Dad was able to enjoy
during his last few months at The Summit. I saw first-hand
several residents taking advantage of the added menu
choices. Thank you for taking the time from your busy
schedule to attend Dad's service. Your presence brought us
comfort during a very sad time and meant a great deal to us.
We are grateful that you and your team were part of Dad's
care. May God Bless You!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Connie & Steve Fisher  











Noted with thanks. Discovery 
Village did an exemplary job in 
dealing with Hurricane Irma and 
the absence of power in its 
aftermath. My mom didn't even 
know that she had slept through a 
hurricane, it was all business as 
usual for her. Thank you so much 
to the entire staff for all the 
kindness and support.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Patty 



Dear Oakleaf Team, 
 
Thank you so much for your love and care for our Mom, Mary.
Our plan for her care was initially to keep her in home, but her
circumstances changed to the extent that this was no longer
possible. Oakleaf Village was her next step, and we could not
have found a better place for her. We knew that she was safe,
warm, well-fed and cared for. She was also only about 15
minutes away, and we ended up visiting her more at Oakleaf
than we did when she lived next door - funny how things work
out!  
 
But, as we found out, Oakleaf offered more than this - the staff
really loved Mom (and Dad). This was evident in the way we
saw staff interact with them and the endearing things that
they told us. They found a new community of friends, which
expanded their socialization, and I believe that this was very
good for them.  
 
As Mary continued to decline due to her disease, Oakleaf staff
made efforts to continue to care for her, going above and
beyond what could be reasonably expected in an assisted
living facility.  However, we once again had to change our plan
for her, since her medical needs were increasing. We decided
that the time was right to move her to a higher level of care.
Thanks again for your professionalism, your skills, but most of
all your caring for and loving of our Mom. 
 















Dear Carla, Pat, Chef Scott, and Johanna, 
 
Thank you all for being of such kind and efficient 
assistance to me and my mother, Mary during my recent 
trip to Discovery Village. I so appreciate everything each 
of you contributed to enhancing the quality of my Mom's 
life at Discovery Village. Within a few hours you helped 
me set up evening care for Mom, had her walker adjusted 
by spectacular OT, Dawnli, and advised me on how to 
minimize the effects of the ritual evening glass of win; 
replace with alcohol-free wine!! Great idea!  
 
The professionalism and kindness you exhibit are also 
noted in all members of your staff at Discovery Village 
including the nurses, MA's, dining staff, and front desk 
personnel. MaryAnn and John are also very special to me 
as they have always been available to assist my mom and 
me with whatever small trouble she might be 
experiencing. I am so happy to see such a strong 
leadership team again at Discovery Village. Have a happy 
holiday season and best wishes for a happy and 
prosperous new year to the entire team.  
 
It provides me with great reassurance knowing my Mom 
is safe and well cared for by you and your team.  
 
Many blessings, 
 
Margery Harvey-Griffith 





Dear Ms. Sue Butler,  
 
One of your team members, Mr. Willis 
Jones has gone out of his way to brighten 
my day! Recently, Willis replaced a defective 
washer/dryer in my apartment. His 
demonstrated job performance skills were 
professional, informed, expeditious, and 
went above and beyond the call of duty. He, 
indeed, enhanced the quality of my life here 
at Aston Gardens. Please know that I shall 
be eternally grateful for the exemplary 
expertise and assistance that he, as well as 
you, provide.  
 
Bill Martin 



Dear Dara, 
 
On Saturday Night our usual group of 
friends gathered in the cocktail lounge. It 
was an extra special night because one 
member was returning from an illness. We 
all wanted to celebrate but had a problem 
because of the size of the group.  
Yuni came to our rescue and arranged a 
table for ten in the back bar area and Fritz 
did an amazing job as our waiter. We are 
very grateful for these two employees for 
going out of their way to accommodate us. 
Please let them know they are extra special. 
 
Sincerely,  
Bill Gagnon



Thank you, thank you, Mimi, for the 
magnificent New Years' Eve party in the 
ballroom last night. This was the fourth 
year for such a party and it was THE 
BEST!  
 
You and your team went all out in making 
this such a wonderful event. The ballroom 
was packed; more residents attended than 
in the previous three years. Aston Gardens 
At Pelican Marsh is my home and the part 
last night was a very enjoyable evening 
with my neighbors. 
 
Again, my grateful thanks.  
 
Bob W. 



My mother, Adelaide Farina, has been a resident 
at Rittenhouse At Michigan City for several years. 
Until his death a year ago, my father, Dominic 
Farina, was also a resident there. Rittenhouse 
and its team have been consistently excellent by 
every measure. One member of the staff, 
Activities Director Jamie Kessler (Slutzkin), 
deserves special mention. She does an 
extraordinary job of keeping the residents 
entertained, engaged, and upbeat. She 
maintains a very full activities calendar of 
creative and varied activities, organizes each 
activity skillfully, and personally promotes every 
event to encourage resident participation. She is 
always cheerful and enthusiastic, and she 
cultivates a personal relationship with each 
resident. Her dedication and energy make for 
remarkable medicine.  
Rittenhouse is a wonderful place, well managed, 
and staffed by fine, caring people. Jamie makes 
it even better.  
 
Very truly yours,  
 
Richard F. 



Hi Susan! Happy New Year! 

 

On Sunday, January 6, 2019, I went to visit 

mom in the Memory Care section and I 

was so pleasantly surprised to see how 

well mom looked. Her caregiver, I'm sorry 

to say, I didn't catch her name, did an 

absolutely wonderful job in dressing mom 

and fixing her hair. Her clothes were color 

coordinated, she had a pretty pin on her 

sweater, earrings in her ears, necklace on, 

etc. I just want someone to know how 

pleased mom and I were with this sweet 

lady and I can't appreciate her wonderful 

work. It didn't go unnoticed. 

I hope this caregiver does well in her 

profession, she is a caring person and it 

shows in her work.  

Take care and have a wonderful year, 

Susan!  

 

Blessings,  

Sandra Buntin





My husband lived at The Terrace At 
Moutain Creek for the last nine 
months of his life and it was 
WONDERFUL! I can't say enought 
about life there. It was akin to living 
on a cruise ship, attentive and loving 
staff, outstanding meals, personal 
attention extrodinaire, I could go on 
and on. Check it out or ask me!  
 
Carole Ann 











Sue,  

 

I am sending you this on behalf of Maureen our 

nurse professional at Aston Gardens. I wanted 

to let you know that Maureen has been simply 

wonderful.  

 

She has been on target with her attention to 

detail each and every time we have needed her 

over the years.  

 

Kind and caring. She is my onsite partner in 

care for my mom. 

 

Betsy and I are very grateful for her kindness 

and we thought you should know.  

 

A professional with a warm heart. Maureen is as 

good as it gets in senior nursing care.  

I thought you should know how much we 

appreciate her and the staff at Aston Gardens. 

 

Hugs from John & Betsy Meyer, for Vera Meyer 




